
Subject: Re: Appreciation Lunch
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 09/20/2016 03:19 PM
To: Veronica A Soto
CC: Jorge Cabrera <jcabrera@allamericanprotective.com>, Rock <rockytapout@hotmail.com>

Hello Veronica,

I just wanted to confirm that you will still be able to join us for lunch this Thursday at 12:30PM at M Grill (3832 Wilshire Blvd #202).

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Sep 14, 2016, at 11:12 AM, Veronica A Soto <veronica.a.soto@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Mike:

That date works for me, however I may be there closer to 12:30  as I will be attending a meeting at 11:00 am at the 
station. Thank you for the invitation and I'm looking forward to it!

Veronica 

On Tue, Sep 13, 2016 at 2:32 PM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Good Afternoon,

The Wilshire Center BID would like to host an application lunch to thank the men and women who help keep 
our District safe.

This lunch will be specifically for the WCBID Bike Team and LAPD Olympic SLO Officers Cirrito, Bermudez 
and Cho. Also, to welcome Neighborhood Prosecutor Veronica Soto to the District.

We would like to host the lunch at M Grill (on Wilshire Blvd) on Thursday, September 22nd at noon. Please let 
me know if this date and time works for you. If not, please let me know a date and time that does.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

-- 
Veronica Soto
Deputy City Attorney
Office of the Los Angeles City Attorney
Neighborhood Prosecutor Program - Olympic Division 
Safe Neighborhoods & Gangs Division
200 N. Main Street #900, Los Angeles, CA 90012
Main: (213) 978-7878 | (213) 978-2712
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